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7 June 2022 

 
 

Athletics Carnival Postponed. 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Due to the weather conditions and the closure of Wright Park, the scheduled athletics 
carnival will not be held on Wednesday 8 June.  
 
We are currently working with the Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council to secure 
another date and will let our community know as soon as we get confirmation.  
 
The P&C athletics carnival canteen orders will be held until our new Athletics Carnival date. 
Please pack a normal school lunch for those students who ordered one. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Danny Scott 
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